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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We have some very exciting news! Mr Siddle, Miss Gudge and Miss Massa are delighted to announce that Year 6 have the opportunity 

to attend two educational trips that will be taking place in September and October. 

COUNTRYSIDE CLASSROOM 

Our first trip will take place on Wednesday 28th September 2022. We understand that it is short notice, but it was a 

last-minute opportunity to which we couldn’t refuse. Year 6 will heading-off to Ledston to experience a day in the 

wilderness. The trip is aimed to develop key transferable life skills such as: co-operation, resilience, communication, 

and concentration. Throughout the duration of the day, Year 6 will complete the following activities: Food and Farming, Den Building, 

Pollinators and Making a Bee, Prey and Predators, Speed Dispersal, and The Countryside Code.  

The workshop is free charge and there will only be a cost of £8.00 per child to cover transport.  

THE HOLOCAUST EXHIBITION  

This trip will take place over three days. Please see below:  

- 6OS – Wednesday 5th October  

- 6SM – Thursday 6th October  

- 6AG – Monday 10th October  

With our topic this Autumn being ‘World War II’, the children have an amazing opportunity to visit The Holocaust Exhibition and Learning 

Centre in Huddersfield (University Campus). The children will be provided with the opportunity to speak and listen to Holocaust 

survivors and refugees who came together in the spirit of friendship and mutual support to create ‘The Holocaust Survivors’ Friendship 

Association’. On the day, the children will participate in activities to support and solidify their understanding of World War 2 and develop 

key understanding through first-hand experiences. 

For this trip, the transport is free of charge and there will be a cost of £10.00 per child to cover the cost of the workshops. 

For both events, please ensure that your child brings a packed lunch in a plastic disposable bag together with a drink in a plastic bottle 

as glass bottles are not permitted. If your child is entitled to a free school meal, please inform the school office if you would like us to 

provide a packed lunch. Please note that you will still need to provide a drink.  

If your child suffers from travel sickness, or has any medical conditions that we need to be aware of, please indicate this on the form 

below, they will need to bring all relevant medications with them on the day in a clearly labelled bag. If your child has an inhaler in 

school, their class teacher will take this with them on the day.  

The total cost per pupil, for both trips, is £18. This will cover the coach travel, admission to both events, and the educational workshops. 

We are acutely aware of the financial pressures’ families are under currently and this is why we have tried to ensure that parts of the 

trips are subsidised or are in fact free! If you are not in a position to pay before the trip takes place, please contact the school office. 

We can confirm that the coach is fully seat-belted. To ensure that the trip can go ahead, we kindly ask for your co-operation by giving 

consent and paying the voluntary contributions via the via our new MCAS app (My Child At School). 

Please can we remind you that in the event of insufficient contributions received, the visit will have to be cancelled in line with the 

school policy.  

Yours sincerely,  

Mr Siddle, Miss Gudge, and Miss Massa 

Year 6 Class Teachers 


